From: I

Sent: 21 June 2020 02:00
To: Planning
Subject: Fwd: Application ref 2020/2457/T - 3 tree felling at 10 Nutley Terrace - your

letter dated 9th June 2020

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware — This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please lake extra
carc with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password ctc. Plcase note there have been
reports of emails purporting o be about Covid 19 being used as cover [or scams so exlra vigilance is required.

Dear Madam/Sir, camden planning

Thank you for sending above letter (copy attached) which arrived only
yesterday (probably due to COVID-19 delays).

We strongly object to the felling of the 3 trees.

The 3 trees (Cotoneaster, Pedunculate Oak, Chinese Privet) are sizeable (I
enclose one photo due to email size) and have been there for at least 50 years.

They are of a variety that makes a major contribution to the habitat for birds,
squirrels and insects.

By absorbing carbon dioxide they contribute to reduction in global warming.

Felling the three trees to ground level is nothing short of an act of barbarism
and substantial damage to wild life and the environment.

In addition, felling the trees will reduce much our privacy. Allowing residents
of the new development direct observation into our property



T note there are 21 days for submitting comments. T suspect all other resident
received the communication late and hence urge you to provide more time

By the way on 2019 , 10 Nutley Terrace have already fell down and cut quite
a lot of very beautiful old trees and matture plants which was a very very sad
scene !! Enough of cutting !! We object !!

Kind regards,
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